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WHAT ARE
WE MAKING
BETTER?

WHAT ARE
WE DOING?

Drop in sessions ran face to face prior to March 2020 and they have run virtually since then. They occur once a
month for 3 hours and they are open to all early years PVIs and maintained nursery settings.
Practitioners/SENCos can access free advice and support from a range of professionals including; Educational
Psychologist, Speech and Language Therapist, SEMH advisory teacher, SASS advisory teacher, Early Years
Consultant. “We have had a number of settings feedback how useful the sessions are.” (SEMH Team)

Enabling SENCo’s/practitioners to take part in solution seeking discussions to explore practical ideas to use in the setting.
Develop manageable actions and strategies to meet desired outcomes based on children’s individual needs
Gain advice and guidance on completing applications for High Needs funding or requests for Statutory Assessment (EHCP)

WHAT WILL THE
IMPACT BE/HAS
THE IMPACT
BEEN?

WHAT NEEDS
TO HAPPEN
NEXT?




